
 

29 January 2013 

 

MARKET RELEASE 

Extension of closing date for Share Purchase Plan 

 

Argosy Property Limited (NZX:ARG) wishes to advise that the closing date for its Share Purchase 

Plan (“SPP”) has been extended by one week to 12 February 2013 from the original closing date of 5 

February 2013.  The extension allows more time for those shareholders yet to return from holiday to 

participate in the SPP.  

Shareholders wishing to participate in the SPP should ensure that their completed application forms 

and payment are received by the share registrar, Computershare Investor Services Limited by 5pm 

on the new closing date.  The allotment date for shares subscribed for under the SPP will now be on 

or around 18 February 2013.  

No other changes have been made to the terms and conditions of the SPP as set out in the SPP 

information booklet dated 15 January 2013. 

 

– ENDS – 
 

Press enquiries 

Peter Mence 

Chief Executive Officer 

Argosy Property Limited 

Telephone: 09 304 3411 

Email: pmence@argosy.co.nz 

 

Dave Fraser 

Chief Financial Officer 

Argosy Property Limited 

Telephone: 09 304 3469 

Email: dfraser@argosy.co.nz 

Argosy Property Limited 

Argosy Property Limited is the most diversified property fund listed on the New Zealand Stock Exchange. It has a $901 million 

portfolio of 62 properties across the retail, commercial and industrial sectors. The Company has a focus on quality properties 

where value can be added and properties modernised to extend their effective utilisation. 

 


